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Dear Neighbor,

I am grateful for the honor of being your representative in the New York State Senate. I am

deeply humbled by your trust and support.

Under the leadership of Majority Leader Andrea Stewart-Cousins, Speaker Carl E. Heastie

and the Majority Conferences, the legislature passed historic legislation in 2019 that will

transform and improve the lives of millions of New Yorkers.
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Our Work continues in 2020. I am so thankful to have you as a partner in the legislative

process. I look forward to continuing working along side constituents, labor, clergy,

advocates and community leaders to develop solutions to the problems facing our State and

country.

It gives me great pride to represent a district where constituents are so active and

committed. I look forward to our continued partnership and thank you for your consistent

support.

I want to wish you and your family a safe and happy holiday season and a New Year filled

with good health and prosperity. May the blessigns of the Holiday season be with you

always.


